

Kirkshaws Primary School & Nursery Parent Council

Dear Parents

Christmas Hamper Raffle

Following the success of the Summer hamper raffle, I am pleased to announce that we will be running a "Christmas Hamper" as part of our Christmas Market event.

We look forward to seeing you at one of our Christmas Markets, held before the school Christmas shows on Monday 19th, Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st December 2022.

Your crafty children will be working very hard with their class teacher to produce some fantastic items, available to purchase at our market stalls. The parent council are also running a small after school club to help prepare for the event. In addition, the parent council members will become Santa's Elves working hard all through to the event, making sure our stalls are bursting with festive gifts and treats.

We are kindly asking for donations to help us create Christmas Hampers. We will be celebrating National Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 8th December. On this day your children can attend school in their festive jumpers/t-shirts and bring with them a donation towards our hampers.

Here are some suggestions and ideas:

Christmas Hampers

Christmas Decorations, Christmas Food & Drink (non perishables), Chocolate, Sweets, Biscuits, Shortbread, Wrapping paper, Sellotape, ribbons and bows, Christmas Crackers, selection boxes, mince pies, boxed chocolate, napkins, candles, table decorations, Christmas puzzles and children's crafts, Tea/Coffee, Hot Chocolate, marshmallows, Jams, Chutney, Festive bubble bath, face masks, Hand Wash & Cream, Christmas Socks, Christmas Cleaning.

We will be selling raffle tickets on the day. The draw will be done at the end of the school performance. We can't wait to see you there!

Thanks

KPS Parent Council